Title: 2025 Faculty Senate Election Results 

The School of Medicine was tasked with appointing six (6) members to the University's Faculty Senate for a four (4) year term beginning June 2025. The election process concluded last week, and we are pleased to share the results of the newly elected Senators. 

The three (3) Senators elected to a first term: 

1. A. Bobby Chhabra, Professor and Chair, Department of Orthopaedic Surgery
2. Patrick E.H. Jackson, Assistant Professor of Medicine 
3. Angela M. Taylor, Professor of Medicine 

The three (3) Senators re-elected:  

1. Stephen H. Culp, Professor of Urology
2. Bradley W. Kesser, Professor of Otolaryngology
3. Kenan W. Yount, Associate Professor of Surgery

Those elected make up a total of 21 Senators for the School of Medicine, who work to represent all faculty members of the University with respect to all academic functions, such as the establishment and termination of degree programs, major modifications of requirements for existing degrees, and action affecting all faculty members of the University. Additionally, the Senate advises the President and the Rector and Board of Visitors concerning educational related matters affecting the welfare of the University. 

The election process occurs annually, provided that at least one Senator from the School of Medicine is at the end of their four-year term. Eligible members will include those who have been elected by the Rector and Board of Visitors to a full-time position as either academic faculty or academic general faculty in the rank of Assistant Professor, Associate Professor, or Professor. Nominations are solicited from all faculty, and self-nominations are accepted and encouraged. Senators are elected by their peer, full-time faculty members.

We appreciate the outstanding enthusiasm demonstrated during this year's election, with twenty-eight faculty members participating as candidates. For more information about the Faculty Senate, please visit UVA's Faculty Senate webpage. We congratulate the elected faculty and thank them for their commitment to service.

